May 17, 2005
Mr. Gerald D. Priem, P.E.
Bureau of Local Projects 
Tenth Floor, Eisenhower State Office Building 
700 SW Harrison Street
Topeka, KS 66603-3754
QUIVIRA ROAD, 135TH TO 143RD STREETS

KDOT PROJECT NO. 46 N-0103-01

Enclosed you will find one original and two copies of the fully executed contract for the Quivira Road project, along with a copy of the Notice to Proceed letter to the contractor, O’Donnell & Sons Construction Company.

By copy of this letter, I am forwarding three copies of the executed contract to Ruben Noguera in the Olathe KDOT office.

MARY LOU MCCANN

CONTRACT SPECIALIST

Enclosure

cc:
Ruben Noguera, P.E. - KDOT

email:
Daniel G. Miller, P.E., Supervisory Civil Engineer 
